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NOTICE TO CONNECTICUT FERTILIZER AND SOIL AMENDMENT REGISTRANTS 
 

Effective July 1, 2025: Section 21 of PA 25-152 (amending C.G.S. 22a-903c) PFAS Ban in Fertilizers 
is added to Existing Ban of PFAS in Soil Amendments 

 
No person shall use, sell or offer for sale in this state any fertilizer intended for land application or 
soil amendment that contains any biosolids or wastewater sludge that contain PFAS.  
 
If your fertilizer or soil amendment product contains biosolids, you must provide a certificate of 
compliance stating that the product does not contain PFAS.  This proof of compliance must be 
furnished by the product’s manufacturer or supplier to the Connecticut Department of 
Agriculture at the time of product registration or renewal.  
 
Any such certificate of compliance shall be signed by an authorized official of the manufacturer or 
supplier. 
 
A certificate of compliance shall be kept on file by the manufacturer or supplier of the fertilizer or 
soil amendment. 
 
In order to comply with this new law, send a certificate of compliance to 
AGR.Commodities@ct.gov for your fertilizer and soil amendment products that contain biosolids 
by August 31, 2025, OR remove your fertilizer and soil amendment products containing biosolids 
from Connecticut stores by August 31, 2025. Failure to do so will result in violation notices and 
stop sales.  
 
 
 
 
 

Any further questions can be directed to AGR.Commodities@ct.gov 
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